Sample Letter to Parents/Guardians of Grade 8 Students 
about the New Spring 2025 MCAS Civics Test


Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you about the MCAS tests that your child will be taking this spring. In addition to MCAS tests in English language arts, mathematics, and science, your child will also participate in an MCAS grade 8 civics test. 

On the test, students will use their knowledge and skills to explain and describe civics concepts, support claims with evidence, and analyze sources and graphics. Additional information about the civics test, including practice test questions, is available at www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/tdd/hss.html. 

If you have questions about the MCAS civics test, please contact your child’s guidance counselor:

Guidance Counselor Name _________________________________________________
Guidance Counselor Contact Information ______________________________________

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Sincerely,

Principal Name _________________________________
School Name ___________________________________
